Victoria Eves/54 Main Road
Design and access statement

Permission is sought to repair the roof of the outbuilding belonging to 54 Main Road, Grendon.

Repairs need to be made to the roof due to tiles slipping and general degradation of the existing roofing felt. Old tiles will be carefully removed and stored safely at the site. The old felt and battening will be replaced, and the old tiles put back on the roof.

If any old tiles are broken, like-for-like Norfolk pan tiles will be sourced and used to replace them.

A quote for the work has been obtained and agreed from A&R Roofing, and they are going to contact me in November with details of when they will be able to fit the job into their schedule.

The agreed commencement of work will also be after this application has been processed.

There are no access issues regarding this work.
